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Mr. John T. Collins i!A MAK l 'G&

Regional Administrator, Region IV I
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission “\\_\L
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

REFERENCE: LP&L Letter W3K84-0061 dated January 11, 1984
Dear Mr. Collins:
SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No. 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 96
"Failure of CVCS Pump Train A to Start on SIAS"

Second Interim Report

The above referenced letter indicated submittal of an Update or Fiunal Report
to the USNRC on March 2, 1984.

At the present time, vendor response has been received and final evaluation
and corrective action are scheduled to be completed by late March 1984.

The Final Report will be submitted to the USNRC on March 30, 1984,

y trulv yours,
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T. F. Cerrets

Corporate Quality Assurance Manager
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Director

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nucleur Regulatory Commicsion
Washington, D.C. 20555

8403200247 40309
gDR ADOCK 05000838




Mr,
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cec:

Director

Office of Management

Information and Program Control

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. E. L. Blake

Shaw, Pittman, Potts, - Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20036

Mr. W. M. Stevenson

Monroe & Lemann

1424 Whitney Building

New Orleans, Louisiana 70130

Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 tarkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339



